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October 22, 2020 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: CSU Northridge Community 

FROM: Timothy P. White 
Chancellor 

SUBJECT: Search Update for the Next President of CSU Northridge 

I write to inform you that the search for the next president at California State 
University, Northridge is on track. The finalists will soon be interviewed by the 
entire Board of Trustees. Thereafter, on October 29 at 9:00 am, the California State 
University Board of Trustees will be convening an open meeting of the board to 
announce the appointment of the next president of CSU Northridge.  To view the 
announcement live, please visit https://www2.calstate.edu/.  

As you may recall, the search for the successor to President Dianne Harrison began 
in February, and the search process has been chaired by Trustee Debra Farar.  

Thank you to all who attended the forum on campus or shared input about the 
knowledge, skills and experience requisite of the next campus president. Your 
input was invaluable in assisting the Board identifying a candidate that will build 
on the exemplary work of President Harrison. A special thanks to the faculty, staff, 
students and community members who were on the search advisory committee, and 
who put in many hours of effort representing the stakeholders of this campus in 
reviewing applications and participating in the first round of interviews. 

https://www2.calstate.edu/
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